From: MFA < mfaemail@mfa.bc.ca > Date: May 10, 2018 at 9:47:41 AM MST

To: Undisclosed recipients:;

Subject: Municipal Finance Authority - report to Members on the activities for the period January

2017 to April 2018

Dear MFA Members:

Welcome to this year's 1st summary report on activities of the Municipal Finance Authority –

We are pleased to share with you the attached summary of the activities and performance of the Municipal Finance Authority of British Columbia for the period of January 2017 to April 2018.

Please share this report with your respective organizations.

Please note, the MFA Semi-Annual General Meeting of the Members will take place on Tuesday afternoon, September 11, 2018 in Whistler BC, at the time of the annual convention of the Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM). Further details will follow at a later date.

Thank you,

Malcolm Brodie, Chair Al Richmond, Vice-Chair